
 

 
 
September 14, 2020 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

Township of Cavan Monaghan Lifts State of Emergency 
 
Mayor Scott McFadden has officially lifted the State of Emergency in the Township of 
Cavan Monaghan effective Monday September 14, 2020 at 12:00 p.m.  The State of 
Emergency was originally declared on March 26, 2020 in accordance with the 
Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act, 1990 in response to the COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) outbreak in Ontario. 
 
The State of Emergency in the Province of Ontario expired on July 24, 2020. 
 
It is very important to understand that lifting the State of Emergency does not mean 
that the COVID-19 pandemic is over.  Everyone must continue to be vigilant and 
follow the guidelines as outlined by Public Health Officials. 
 

• Practice physical distancing (stay at least 2 meters apart). 

• Sneeze or cough into your sleeve or into a tissue. 

• Wash hands frequently or use hand sanitizer. 

• Wear a face covering when physical distancing is a challenge. 
 
It is recommended that residents continue to monitor official resources for COVID-19 
updates.   
 

• Peterborough Public Health: www.peterboroughpublichealth.ca  

• Ontario Ministry of Health: www.ontario.ca/coronavirus  

• Township of Cavan Monaghan: www.cavanmonaghan.net  

• Telehealth: 1-866-797-0000 

• Public Health Ontario: www.ontario.ca/page/2019-novel-coronavirus  

• Public Health Canada: www.canada.ca/en/public- 
health/service/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html  

 
The Township of Cavan Monaghan’s Municipal Office has re-opened to the public 
with strict guidelines to ensure the safety of residents, staff and members of Council.  
Some facilities and room rentals remain closed to the public.  A complete list of what 
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is open and what is closed is available on our website at: 
https://www.cavanmonaghan.net/en/live-here/covid-19.aspx#Municipal-Operations.  
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For additional information, members of the media are invited to contact: 
 
Yvette Hurley, Chief Administrative Officer Scott McFadden, Mayor 
Township of Cavan Monaghan   Township of Cavan Monaghan 
705-932-9328     705-772-0360 
Email:  yhurley@cavanmonaghan.net  Email:  mayor@cavanmonaghan.net
  
 
Municipal Office: 
Phone:  705-932-2929 
Fax:  705-932-3458 
Email:  services@cavanmonaghan.net 
Website: www.cavanmonaghan.net 
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